
June 18th 2012 www.bryanston.net  email: st-marys@bryanston.net 

Music 

 

Miss Bowden writes:  
“A big thank you to all our 
musicians who performed 
at the Musical Extrava-
ganza, their music teach-
ers, friends and family who 
came to support them and 
the Friends of St Mary’s 
for arranging the refresh-
ments! 
 

If your child wants to learn 
an instrument, there is lots 
of information on the music 
noticeboard in the main 
school corridor about some 
of the opportunities that 
are on offer. If you have 
any questions, see Miss 
Bowden.” 
 

F2/Year 1  
Parents Meeting 

 

There will be a meeting for 
the parents of children 
currently in F2 on Wednes-
day 4th July. The meeting 
is at 2.30 in the school hall 
and will be repeated at 
6.00 pm for anyone who 
cannot make the earlier 

Meetings and 
Reports                    

The view from York Street then (1936 Silver Jubilee) 

The view from York Street now (from same window - Diamond Jubilee) 
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School Dates 
 

 Wednesday, 27th June: Meeting for new Reception Class 
parents 

 Thursday, 28th June: SPORTS DAY - Regent’s Park 
 Friday, 29th June: F1 (Nursery) Open Morning 
 Tuesday, 3rd July: End of year reports 
 Saturday, 7th July: SUMMER FAIR 
 Thursday, 12th July: Church Service at 9.30 in school. 
 Friday, 20th July: LAST DAY OF TERM 6. Please collect 

children at 1.15 

 

 THURSDAY, 6th September: FIRST DAY OF TERM 1 

time. This meeting is to 
talk about Year 1 and 
there will be an opportu-
nity for you to ask ques-
tions. Hopefully, it will 
make the children’s tran-
sition into Year 1 easier 
for you in September. 
Miss  Winter ,  Mrs 
Sheppard and Mr Had-
field will be there. 
 

Reports 
 

Our end of year reports 
go out to parents in a cou-
ple of weeks time on July 
3rd (all being well! With 
half term being a week 
later it’s  made every-
thing a bit tight!) 
 

There will be an opportu-
nity later that week, or 
the week after to talk to 
class teachers about any-
thing in the report that’s 
unclear or needs explana-
tion. There will be a let-
ter with your child’s re-
port explaining when the 
teacher will be available. 
There shouldn’t be any 
surprises in your child’s 
report as we try to keep 
p a r e n t s  i n f o r m e d 
throughout the year, not 
just at the  year’s end. 
 

Late Gate 
 

Our Educational Welfare 
Officer from Westmin-
ster will be monitoring 
punctuality at some point 

this week or next. He will 
be outside the school gate 
one morning to talk to par-
ents who are arriving at 
school with children after 
9 o’clock.  

 

Please remember that 
school starts at 9 o’clock, 
so the children need to be 
in the playground before 
that time. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Week 
 

 Today (Monday) and Tuesday: 
Respect / assertiveness ses-
sions for Y5, F2, Y1. 

 Year 3 pupils from Wetherby 
School visiting in the morning. 

 Tuesday: Year 6 ICT work-
shops with Quintin Kynaston 
school 

 Thursday: Year 3 to the Royal 
Courts of Justice 

 Thursday: Green Team project 
with volunteers from British 
Land 

 Friday: Year 6 to Chessington 
World of Adventures 

 Friday: Year 1 and Year 2 to 
the library 

 Friday: Year 2 class assembly 
at 2.30 

 
 Friday: Friends of St Mary’s 

meeting at 9 am in the school 
hall 


